
Wednesday, February 28th 
 

GIRLS ON THE RUN 

Attention 5th grade girls:  There is still time to register for Girls on the Run, if you are 
looking to make new friends, get your body moving, gain new skills and have lots of fun! 
The program will begin next Monday, March 4th, at 4:00 p.m. For more information, 
please check out the website:  www.gotrofnwi.org.      
 

WE LOVE OUR SCHOOLS  
We Love Our Schools week is our time to celebrate the Lake Central School 
Corporation and the administrators, teachers specialists, parents and school board 
members who work diligently for our students. This week brings us together to show the 
strength--and potential--of our nation's public schools!  

Spirit Week begins Monday, March 4th-Friday, March 8th  
Monday: Wear Yellow - Our school brings sunshiny days! 
Tuesday: Wear Black - Our school ROCKS! 

Wednesday: Wear Red - We  our school! 
Thursday: Wear Green - Our school helps us GROW! 
Friday: Wear Blue - Show your LC SPIRIT! 
 

ECOTEENS 
Just a reminder, Ecoteens is still collecting Valentine candy wrappers for 
recycling!  Look for the pink box in the cafeteria and make sure to recycle the wrappers 
from your sweet treats. We recycled 5 pounds of wrappers at Halloween---let's try to 
beat that! 
 

2024 YEARBOOK ON SALE NOW! 

Don't miss the opportunity to give your child a keepsake they will cherish forever. 
Yearbook Sales Dates: 
01/01 - 04/01 SEMESTER 2 SALE  $40 
Yearbooks must be ordered online. Please visit: 
https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888 
No orders will be accepted in school.  
Please contact Karen Sulek at ksulek@lcscmail.com if you have any questions. 
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PARENT INFORMATION 

 

CLARK SPIRITWEAR 
Clark Spiritwear is on sale YEAR ROUND at https://1stplace.sale/107077. You can also 
access the information through Clark's website. 
 

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS  
Educational technology and its funding change daily.  To keep up with these changes 
and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van 
Til's Apples for the Students Program.  The program enables our school to earn 
computers and Ipads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, 
with choices from hundreds of other awards, too! And, they're all free! 
 
To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as 
possible from September 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024.  Ask your friends and 
relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt.  Send the 
receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the 
value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that 
benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation! 

 
STUDENT EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of 
school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning 
and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued 
support. 
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